
 
 
Dear parents/guardians 

St Bernard’s infant play area is tired and broken and we need your 

help!  

We the PTA are trying to raise the money required to replace this 

with exciting new equipment for our children. We are currently 

looking into ways in which you as parents / guardians / carers could 

help with this, so any suggestions would be welcome. 

We would also appreciate if anyone is able to offer any free time 

they have to get involved with the PTA. 

We have a number of events coming up and after half term we will be starting a tuck shop after 

school for your Friday treats. 

Key dates 

Disco - 24​th​ October  

Secret Santa - 6​th​ December 

Christmas fayre – Friday 13th December 3pm 

Christmas film night – Thursday 19th December 6pm 

After October half term, we are also turning our school Eco-friendly 

and raising funds with a ​Recycle 4 School​ external clothing bank, 

where you can donate any unwanted clothing and shoes.  

 

Thank you for your continued support 

St Bernard’s PTA 

 

 

 


